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Meet the AllthOI'S In its latest Regulatory Agenda, the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA)
indicated that it was undergoing rulemaking to revise the “Improve Tracking of Workplace
Injuries and llinesses” regulation promulgated under the Obama Administration. OSHA
noted it was considering deleting the requirement for employers with 250 or more
employees at an establishment to electronically submit its 300 Log, 301 Forms, along with
the 300A Form.

Recently, OSHA made clear that it will not collect or require employers with 250 or more
employees per establishment to submit the 300 Log or the 301 Forms. OSHA will require all
employers covered by the regulation to submit only the 2017 300A Form by July 1, 2018.

Beginning in 2019, and every year thereafter, the 300A Forms must be submitted by March

2.
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Principal According to OSHA, “OSHA is not accepting Form 300 and 301 information at this time.” The
Kelli.Dreger@jacksonlewis.com agency announced it will issue a notice of proposed rulemaking (NPRM) to reconsider,

. revise, or remove provisions of the “Improve Tracking of Workplace Injuries and llinesses”
Related Semces final rule, including the collection of the Forms 300/301 data.
Construction Please contact Jackson Lewis with any questions.
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Focused on employment and labor law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.’s 1,000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new
ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning
workforces that are engaged and stable, and share our clients’ goals to emphasize belonging and respect for the contributions of every employee. For more information,

visit https://www.jacksonlewis.com.
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